
 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Sunday, June 10 

 9:30 am Sunday School
10:50  Morning Worship 
 3:00 pm Korean Worship 
 4:00  Jail Ministry Training 
 5:00  Stewardship C. 
   Women’s Min. C. 
 6:00  Evening Worship 

Monday, June 11 

5:30 amYouth Campers leave 

Tuesday, June 12 

SBC Convention Begins 
 5:00 am Boston Mission 
   group leaves 
11:30  Kids K-5 
   Movie Day 
 6:30 pm Women’s Bible 
   Study  

Wednesday, June 13 

 9:30 am Quilting Group 
 5:30 pm Family Meal 
 6:15  Jesus & Me 
   Rhyme & Reason  
   (PS TeamKID) 
   Middle School Bible  
   Study 
   No Youth Activities 
    Bible Study/Prayer  
   Mtg. 
   Sunday School 
   Overview 
   Chinese/Eng. Bible  
   Study
   Sanctuary Choir 

Thursday, June 14 

 7:00 pm Adult Basketball 
   College Impact 

Sunday, June 17 

Father’s Day 
 7:00 pm General Business 
   Meeting 

 . . . not forsaking our own assembling together, as is the habit of some, 
but encouraging one another; and all the more as you see the day 
drawing near.    Hebrews 10:25 
 
Southern Baptist Convention 

The annual meeting of the Southern Baptist Convention will be in 
San Antonio, TX, June 12-13, preceded by the excellent Pastors’ 
Conference June 10-11.  Pray for the messengers that you have elected: 
my family, Bill and Carol Brunner, and Gerald and Anne Jones. The 
meeting is a large business meeting encompassed by great music, 
preaching, and fellowship. I have attended several SBC annual 
meetings and always find them to be encouraging, inspiring, and 

informative. 
One note: do not believe everything you read or hear about the 

convention from the national media. They often misunderstand what Baptists are accomplishing 
or report the events in a manner which is much more sensational than what occurs at the 
meetings. I will try to report on the highlights of the SBC from my perspective. If you have 
questions, ask me or any of our messengers and we will help you know what happened. 
Invitation Time 

The time of response following the sermon, commonly called the invitation, is an essential 
part of our worship services. As the Holy Spirit has been convicting, encouraging, and 
correcting individuals, the invitation is the time in the worship service specifically designed for 
us to make public and private decisions. All of our time of worship calls for our response, but 
the invitation is a unique aspect of the service. 

Because of the importance of the invitation, I need your help. Many people, especially 
those sitting under the balcony and many sitting in the balcony, have made it a pattern to leave 
during the invitation. Some weeks it looks like a stampede for the early exit. Please reconsider 
leaving during the invitation! If I were to cancel the invitation, there would rightfully be an 
outcry. When someone leaves during the invitation, they are denying themselves the 
opportunity to respond to God’s work. Even worse, they distract and discourage others from 
responding. The message sent is that the invitation is not important. 

I am aware that some people need to slip out before the rush of the crowd begins. We will 
continue to make announcements and to present those who make decisions after the invitation, 
leaving ample time for those individuals to leave easily and safely. 

For everyone else, we consistently dismiss the morning worship close to noon. Please take 
full advantage of the entire worship service and be prepared to respond to the moving of God in 
your heart. During the invitation, pray for God to work in you and in the lives of many people.  
As we yield our heart to the Lord, may revival begin in us. 

 

Dr. Douglas Falknor 
pastor 



Adult Trip to Fin & Feather 
~ Thursday, June 21 @ 3:30 
PM  
Cost: $14  
Sign-up at Information Desk. 

ABCH Golf Classic ~  
Friday, June 22; Call Randy 
Parsons at 479-208-0757 for 

Dear First Family, 
I want to thank you, 

and especially our pastor 
for the opportunity to 
have worked with Lynn 
Loyd and the BCM these 
past 34 months.  When I 
came to the church as your 
collegiate/career minister, there was 
an agreement in place with the 
Arkansas Baptist State Convention to 
allow this to happen.  Our pastor was 
the leader of the local support group 
which initiated the project for a 2-
year period.  It was extended for one 
additional school year and has now 
come to an end as of May 31st. 

I could not have asked for a more 
harmonious working relationship 
between our church and our BCM.  
What was a formal agreement will 
now become an informal and 
volunteer working arrangement as 
hopefully any church-based 
collegiate minister would want to do.  
Let me assure you that our 
relationship has not changed, and our 
love for students there and here 
remains a constant part of our 
ministry.  Thank you again, Doug 
Falknor and church, for your loyalty 
and great support during this part of 
the journey. 

On another topic, please pray for 
our Boston Mission Trip June 12-21. 
The team consists of six students, one 
family, myself and the Cambridge 
Portuguese Baptist Church. This 
church is strategically located 
between Harvard and MIT 
universities. The pastor, Reginaldo 
Kruklis, was our pastor in Sao Paulo, 
Brazil for four years and his wife, 
Renate, was my tutor. We will be 
remodeling the 85 year-old building 
and sharing our faith in a nearby park 
which regularly has 70+ nationalities 
each weekend.  Also, we are hosting 
a cookout block party with them.  
Thank you for remembering all of us. 

  Steve Moore 

College 
Ministry 

Get Ready! 
The planning has already begun for 
the new church pictorial directory! 
Portraits will be taken during 
September. Dates, times and more 
details will be announced shortly.  

Women’s Craft Night 
 June 18th 6:00 

– till ?? 
 Ladies, do you have a 
craft that you love to do 
but never have the 
time?  We have a 

fellowship just for you!  Our plan is to 
meet monthly to fellowship and work 
on any craft project you enjoy—
knitting, scrapbooking, jewelry 
making, or just come to chat.  The first 
one will be held in “The Middle 
School Room” on the 2nd floor of the 
church.  We will be discussing a 
standard day of each month to have 
this fellowship, so you don’t have to 
wait on The Voice—you will always 
know when it will be.  So what works 
best for you—the third Friday or the 
second Monday or the first Tuesday 
after the full moon?  Please come and 
let us know.  If you will be unable to 
attend the first time but would enjoy 
this type of fellowship, please let Kim 
Horton (790-3243) know when works 
best for you. 

Summer Impact 
Thursdays 

7:00 PM at the BCM 

URGENT NEEDS FOR  
RUSSIA TRIP 

 Six members of our music ministry 
will travel to Ekaterinburg, Russia in 
July.  They will distribute “goody 
bags” – around 200 at area orphanages 
and perhaps 50 at homeless shelters.  
If you or your children would be 
willing to sacrifice, “prizes” received 
in “Kid’s Meals” or uncirculated 
“Beanie Babies” can be used in the 
bags for children. 

Personal hygiene items – soap, 
toothpaste, toothbrushes, small 
“motel” sized containers of shampoo, 
etc – are needed for the bags 
distributed at homeless shelters. 

Donations may be placed in the 
“Russia Trip” box located in the Choir 
Room on the second level (the entry 
door is adjacent to the elevator on the 
second floor). 

If you have questions, contact Mike 
Paslay – 442.2387 Ex. 19. 

Local 

International 

Pray for our Mission Trips  

  Boston, Massachusetts 
 June 12-21, Steve Moore, leader 

  Yekaterinburg, Russia July 13-
21. We will be visiting area churches, 
schools and orphanages. Mike Paslay, 
leader 

  Ecuador, James Sugg, leader 

  Mt. Hope ~ East Asia Trip 
September 21-October 2, Lisa Wheat, 
leader 

Where is the need? Fayetteville 
What is the need? Unreached multi-

family housing 
Who can help? Apartment dwellers 

willing to organize Bible studies or 
mission projects in your complex. 

The Evangelism/Missions Committee 
asks you to prayerfully consider if God is 
calling you to serve in this area. If you 
have an interest in multi-family housing 
missions, please contact Travis 
Wollenberg at the church office. 442-
2387 ext. 18 



Middle School: Lifetrak 4.2-4.4 

... Keeping life on track can be tough for today’s youth—
faced with challenges like drugs, gangs, and violence in 
school—it’s overwhelming ... That’s where LifeTrak 
comes in … 

Parents: Open to all parents  

Value-Packed Parenting 
by Dr. Kevin Leman 
7 studies on how to help your children to become rock-
solid Christians in this pleasure-driven world. 

Guys: A Young Man After God’s Own Heart by 

Jim George 
 Through God’s extreme wisdom and powerful insights 
from the life of warrior and leader King David, young men 
will discover biblical principals that blaze a trail to godly 
living. 

Girls: A Young Woman After God’s Own Heart   
by Elizabeth George 
On this journey girls discover God’s priorities for their 
lives—including prayer, submission, faithfulness, and 
joy—and how to embrace those priorities in daily life. 

Wednesday Night Bible Studies 

June 6, 20, 27, July 11,18,25, August 1 
6:15 pm-7:15 pm 

Family Ski Trip  
in planning stage 

Christmas Break 2007 
If you are interested, please  

call (442-2387 ex. 21) or e-mail 
(salberts@fbcfayetteville.org) by June 

30  so your name can 
be added to the list. 
This trip will only 
happen if there is 

sufficient interest to 
make it feasible. 

Puckett’s 
Garage Sale  

This Saturday, 
June 9, Chris and 
Kim Puckett, will be 
having a moving sale 
in the North 
Building. The sale 
will start at 6:30 a.m. 
and continue into the afternoon. If you 
have any items to donate to the sale, 
please contact the Pucketts at 839-
3929.  

  Wednesday, June 13  
6:15 - 7:15 p.m. 

In the Lower Auditorium 

Wear your most colorful, 
bright, or wacky shoes and 

join us for a night of fun! We 
will have games, snacks, & 

learn what it’s like to be walk-
ing with Jesus! Come join us 

for a great time & bring a 
friend!  

Parent helpers will be needed.  

J.A.M. ~ K - 5th grade 

8:30-12:00 Noon 
For children who have completed 
Kindergarten through 5th grade 

Teachers are still needed. Sign-up at 
the Information Center, or contact 

Lisa 442-2387 ex. 20 for more 
information. 

VBS 2007 
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F I R S T  B A P T I S T  C H U R C H 

Our church family 
extends Christian 
love and sympathy to Lisa Wheat on 
the loss of her cousin, Janine Lifritz, 
of Saint Louis, Missouri on June 1, 
2007. 

By Profession of Faith & Baptism 
Joelle Tidwell 
3018 Apatite Drive 
Fayetteville 72704 
 582-1736 
 

Decision 

Sunday School Enrollment ..................... 1074 

Sunday School Attendance ....................... 536 

New Sunday School Members ..................... 4 

Morning Worship  .................................... 631 

Evening Worship  ..................................... 144 

Decision ........................................................ 1 

Other Weekly Bible Studies ....................... 36 

Received for week ........................ $40,230.99 

Required for week ........................ $30,247.21 

Received in month to date ............ $40,230.99 

Required in month to date ............ $30,247.21 

Received in 2007 ........................ $713,488.95 

Required in 2007 to date ............. $741,898.96 

CBCG Goal ............................. $2,238,599.20  

Received this week .................... $7,519.60 

Received to-date ................. $1,952,611.15 

ETC ~ June 10, 2007 
Babies 1— Judy & Katie Allen 
Babies 2— Shannon Peters, Cincy 

Mathis 
Toddler — Jason & Amy Adams  
Ones—  Ron & Andrew Eaton, 

Morgan Wood 
Twos— Amy Alderson & Jennifer 

Alderson 
Threes— John & Padgett Isaacks 
Fours — Cliff & Laura Grisham 

Hospitalized:  
None Known 

VAN DRIVERS ~ Sunday, June 10 
Bill Rose  (267-2541)  
Billy Mayes (839-3073) 

Deacon  of  the  Week— 
June 10-16 

 Herb Huneycutt  442-4467 

 
 

 

 

$2,300,000 

$2,000,000 

 
 

 
$1,500,000 

 

 
$1,000,000 

 
 

$500,000 

 
 

$0 

Goal: $2,238,599 

$285,988 
Remaining 

Pledges 
 
 

$1,952,611 
To-date 

 
 
 

$7,519 
This week 

 

 

In Memory of 
Aundrea Smith 

Adult 5 Sunday School Department 
 

In Memory of 
Helen Boyd Smith 

Dorothy Boyd Smith 
W. Eugene Smith 

Jail Ministry Training/Orientation  
(for men only) 

Sunday, June 10 @ 4:00 PM 
Washington County Detention 

Center-Training Room 
1155 Clydesdale Drive 

Fayetteville 
Questions? Contact Earl Adams 530-

6766 or email at wclejc@fbcs.net 

Family Meal-Wed., June 13 5:30 PM 
Menu:  Lasagna, Green Beans, Garlic 

Toast, Potato/Salad Bar, Dessert 
Children’s Menu (PS-Grade 5 only): 

Macaroni & Cheese 
Kitchen Workers:  

Brianne Fowlkes & 
Robbi Rader 
Tony Ramirez & Joe 
Young 


